
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

“Teach them your way, Lord, that I may rely on your faithfulness; give me an undivided heart, that I may fear 

your name.  I will praise you, Lord my God, with all my heart; I will glorify your name forever.”  Psalm 86:11-12 

HOME BULLETIN for Thursday, October 26, 2023

IN THE NEWS: 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Parent Teacher conferences will be held 

on November 1 from 3:00 -8:00PM and November 8 

from 5:00 – 6:00PM.  Nursery will be available on 

November 8 from 5:00 PM – 8:00PM for those families 

with younger kids or babies in the gym. All 

conferences will be 15 minutes long and all teachers 

will be in their classrooms.  If you would like to visit 

with the resource teacher, Ms. Roghair or Mrs. Ten 

Pas, please contact them to set up a time.   You 

may also contact Mrs. Vis, school counselor if you 

would like to talk with her.  Fall parent teacher 

conferences are required.  If you have questions, 

please contact the office 439-2273.   If Western 

makes it to state volleyball, there will be a full day of 

school on Thursday, November 2 (regardless of the 

outcome of the Western volleyball game) and no 

school on Friday, November 3.  

Here is the link to sign up for conferences 

https://signup.com/go/sVsWBYw 

 

Special Bussing Days 

There are a few unique Wednesdays when the 

Western bus will bring our students home when we 

have a 11:55 dismissal.  These days include 

November 22 (Thanksgiving Break) and May 24 (last 

day of school).  On these days, the bus will pick up 

our students at 11:55 and there will be no Beyond 

the Bell or K3 Care.  These days are subject to 

change because of snow days.  We will let you 

know of any changes. 
Busses will run as normal on October 30 and 

October 31 when Western Christian has a noon 

dismissal.   

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to the Wolfpack Volleyball team on 

heading to state next week.  If your child is not 

going to be in school next week, please contact the 

office and teacher, so that the homework can get 

to them before you leave.  Bussing will be normal. 

 

*SCRIP* 

Order Date   Pick Up 

     Monday, October 30 Friday, November 3 

    Monday, November 6 Friday, November 10 

 

Menu ~ October 30 – November 3 
Monday 

Mandarin Orange Chicken, Rice, Fruit & Broccoli 

Tuesday 

French Dip Sandwich, Potato Wedges,  

Fruit & Green Beans 

Wednesday 

11:55 dismissal – NO hot lunch served 

Thursday 

Chicken Bacon Sandwich, Chips, Fruit & Veggie Tray 

Friday 

No School 

*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

Kitchen Helpers 

Tuesday, November 7 – Tiffany Van Engen 

Thursday, November 9 – Teresa Fedders 

Tuesday, November 14 – Lisa Poppema 

Thursday, November 16 – Leah Van Der Brink 

  

Calendar 

Wednesday, November 1 – Parent Teacher    

                                                  Conferences 3:00-8:00 

Friday, November 3 – No School 

Monday, November 6 – Boys Bball Practice – 3:30-5 

Tuesday, November 7 – Fine Arts Club 3:45 – 4:45 

Wednesday, November 8 – Parent Teacher  

                                                   Conferences 5:00–8:00  

Thursday, November 9 – Chapel 8:40 

                                         - Boys Bball Practice 3:30-5  

 
 

 

 

 

https://signup.com/go/sVsWBYw


 

 

Service Day at Hull Christian 

Hull Christian School will be holding their annual 

Service Day on Wednesday, November 8.  The 6th-

8th grade students can assist anyone who needs 

extra help raking their leaves.   Please call school 

(439-2273) by Monday, November 6, if we can assist 

you in this way.   
 

Explore Western 

Greetings from Western Christian High School! 

You're invited to our fall showcase, Explore Western, 

on Tuesday, November 14, at 7:00 PM. Families with 

students of all ages are welcome to attend the 

hour-long event. Our goal is to share an authentic, 

relational, and enjoyable experience for 

prospective WC families as they learn about “Who 

We Are” and “What We Do” at Western Christian 

High School. 
 

 

 

6th-8th Grade Bible Study 

In an effort to strengthen the faith of our middle 

school students, HCS will be hosting a Bible study for 

our 6th-8th grade students.  Mike De Jong, from 

Fellowship of Christian Athletes, will lead a six-week 

Bible study.  Students will meet on November 1, 

November 8 & November 15 from 7:45-8:25.  Every 

6th-8th grade student is encouraged to attend.  The 

Bible study will meet in the Discovery Room.   

 

Veterans Day Lunch 

Hull Christian would like to invite Veterans, current 

military personnel and their guest to a special 

Veterans lunch on Friday, November 10 starting at 

11:15.  *Please RSVP to the school office by Monday, 

November 6 if you are planning on coming for lunch 

712-439-2273 or email office@hullchristian.com 

**we are also encouraging the students to wear red, 

white and blue on Friday, November 10. 

 

 

Results of the Building Expansion Survey 

Thanks for everyone who took the survey in regards 

to the possible building expansion.  The ad-hoc 

committee and School Board will use that 

information in creating a plan moving 

forward.  Below are the results of the survey: 

  

28.8% - Just a classroom addition 

63.2% - Both classroom and gym addition 

8% - None of these options 

  

Please continue to pray for the committee and 

School Board as they continue to move forward in 

presenting the Society with a possible building 

expansion. 

 

HCS Annual Soup Supper 

Join us for Hull Christian’s Annual Soup Supper on 

Thursday, November 9 from 5:00-7:00PM.  Your 

choice of soups are Chili, Vegetable Beef, Chicken 

Noodle and Pea.  Your choice of Sandwiches are 

Tavern or Creamed Chicken bun, and we have 

homemade Desserts, Cinnamon Rolls and Pies.  

Thank you for supporting Hull Christian School! 

    

 

mailto:office@hullchristian.com

